

Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: BEL AIR GLEN GATING PROPOSAL

Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org> To: Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org> Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 2:11 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Patricia Brill <bbbski@mac.com>

Subject: BEL AIR GLEN GATING PROPOSAL Date: August 22, 2022 at 12:46:19 PM PDT

To: tlongcore@babcnc.org, rschlesinger@babcnc.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, jarrett.thompson@lacity.org

Re: BEL AIR GLEN "GATING" PROJECT

Gentlemen:

I am a resident of the adjacent Bel Air Ridge Homeowners Association ("BAR").

I am sending this correspondence to convey my opposition, in the strongest manner possible, to the vacation of the public right of way ("gating") proposed by Bel Air Glen Homeowners' Association ("BAG").

As you know, there has been a litary of vociferous opposition from BAR residents, and the reasons for the opposition include safety, deliveries, emergency evacuation and TRAFFIC.

For all those reasons, we ask you not to approve the project.

Sincerely,

Patricia and Michael Brill